Ligonier Park Board Meeting — Monday, December 21 2015
6:00pm — Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:
Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Kathy Hagen, Daric Weimer
Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens:
None

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite

The board approved the minutes for November. Motion by Kreager, second by Byers. All ayes.
The board approved the claim registers for November totaling $25, 833.75.

Motion by Weimer, second by Byers. All ayes.

Unfinished business:
Alan reported that downed limbs had been picked up.

New Business:

Kathy reported on the Noble County Park Board meeting. Next year they are planning a Take a Stroll Saturday
event. She also inquired about the canoe launch and the route.

Matt reported that funding had been received from a DNR 2 grant toward the retaining wall behind downtown
buildings.

Alan reported that the Redevelopment Commission had pledged $150,000 toward the Rec. Center addition if
money is available. The estimated cost from Ideal Construction for a pole barn type structure is $100,000 to
$150,000. The city engineer gave an estimate of $250,000.

Other Business:

Programs:

The third, fourth & fifth grade basketball tourney was won by Parkview Rehab and Sons of American were
the runners up.

Senior Fitness and Group Fitness began January 4.

Kindergarten thru 3rd grade basketball games begin on January 9.

The 9th annual Winter Warm Up Sale will be held on Saturday, February 20 from 8am to 2pm.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:15pm. Motion by Hagen, second by Weimer. All ayes.
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